
The Orange County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
June 25, 2013, in the Meeting Room of the Gordon Building, located at 112 West Main Street,
Orange, Virginia, to receive comments on, and consider the following:

SUP 13-02: Randolph Raines has applied for a Special Use Permit to open and operate a retail
firearms store in an existing building located at 22365 Constitution Highway in Unionville,
Virginia and referenced as Tax Map No. 32-85. This request is pursuant to Section 70-303 of
the Orange County Zoning Ordinance. The property has an existing Special Use Permit (#86-8)
for the operation of Rock & Raines Construction, Inc. and storage of their equipment. This
parcel is 9.401 acres in size and located on the north side of Constitution Highway,
approximately 1.5 miles west of the intersection with Route 522.

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and to present their views and/or to
submit written comments. Related documents may be examined during regular business hours
of 8:00 a.m. �±5:00 p.m., Monday �±Friday, at the Office of the County Administrator, located on
the second floor of the Gordon Building, 112 West Main Street, Orange, Virginia. Materials may
also be viewed on the County website at orangecountyva.gov. For further information, please
contact the County Administrator�¶s Office at (540) 672-3313.
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County Administrator
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